
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

The students of Pre-Primary section will have a holiday on Tuesday, 15th August 2023. Regular 

classes to resume from Wednesday, 16th August 2023. 

We will be live streaming the Flag Hoisting ceremony at 9:00 am on 15 th August 2023 on the 

School Facebook page. You & your ward are cordially invited to witness the same. 

 

Wishing you a  

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0053 
12th August, 2023 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


